
 

 

Notice of Mandatory Water Conservation Regulation 

Effective August 1, 2014 

 

To The Campus Community: 

 

The purpose of this notice is to advise you of an important new regulation recently passed by the 

State of California which will immediately impact your water use.   

 

The purpose of the regulation is to reduce unnecessary water use while maintaining public health 

and safety needs for water consumers. 

 

The regulation takes effect on August 1, 2014, and must be followed by all California water 

consumers, including those at Cal Poly Pomona. 

 

It is now prohibited to use potable water for the following unless it is to address an immediate 

health and safety need, or to comply with a term or condition in a permit issued by a state or 

federal agency: 

 

1. Washing down sidewalks and driveways. 

2. Watering outdoor landscapes in a manner that causes runoff such that water flows 

onto adjacent property, non-irrigated areas, private and public walkways, 

roadways, parking lots, or structures. 

3. Using a hose to wash a motor vehicle, unless the hose is fitted with a shut-off nozzle 

or other device which stops water flow when not in use. 

4. Operating a fountain or other decorative water feature, unless the water is part of a 

recirculating system. 

 

Cal Poly Pomona Water Operations personnel will inform you of any updated information which 

affects your water use. If you have any questions, please send them to 

wateroperations@csupomona.edu, or contact the Facilities Management Water Operations 

Department, Don Johnson, at Ext. 3042. 

 

Thank you for your support in this critical matter. 
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